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Mark Colombo

From: Mark Denbo <mdenbo@fccworld.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 4:03 PM
To: Mohan Simon; Mark Colombo; Kevin Harding
Cc: Mark Denbo
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: Resumption of Operations Notice

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Good afternoon all.  I would like to notify the Commission that station KVHC-LD, San Antonio, Texas (Facility 
No. 125586) has resumed operations pursuant to the terms of its license, File No. 0000184930, and that its 
Engineering STA no longer is necessary. 
  
However, I do not see an option in LMS for providing that notification.  When you get a chance, can you please 
work your magic so that I can make this filing?  Many thanks! 
  
- Mark 
  
Mark B. Denbo 
Smithwick & Belendiuk, P.C. 
5028 Wisconsin Avenue, N.W., Suite 301 
Washington, DC 20016 
(202) 350-9656 office 
(202) 365-8070 mobile 
mdenbo@fccworld.com 
www.fccworld.com 
  


